
A busy week this week as we lead up to our performances and the final
complete one before the Christmas break. We have lots going on next

week, with pantomimes, Christmas jumper day and of course the
delicious Christmas dinner. It really is a great time of year for the children

and wonderful to see them enjoy the festivities.

Learning focus
Whether it’s in Music Lessons or singing assemblies, the
focus for the Autumn Term has been singing! The sound
of the children’s voices from Nursery to Year 6 is lovely

to hear.
We’ve also had the opportunity to look at our ‘Musical
Genres of the Month’. So far we’ve explored: folk, jazz,
classical and we're currently looking at holiday songs
from a variety of cultures - from ‘The Dreidel Song’ to

‘Winter Wonderland’.

Dates and Notices
12th December - Reception Christmas performances 9:30 and
2pm 
13th December - Whole School -  Christmas jumper day
13th December -  Whole School - Christmas dinner
14th December -  Y1/2 Christmas performances 9:30 and 2pm
15th December - Nursery Christmas singing and activities am
15th December -  Y1 - 6 trip to Pantomime at Civic Hall
19th December - KS2 Carol Concert 9:30 and 2pm
20th December - Limited tickets - Breakfast with Santa - book
via School Spider
21st December - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1PM

Number Smart Freddie Broster

Self Smart Yagmur Cekic

People Smart Layla Harries

Art Smart Alfie Cain

Body Smart Bailey Hunt

Music Smart Gracie-Mai Minter

Nature Smart Leon Palmer

Word Smart Lola-Belle Godkin

Smart Learner Alea Black

Class Percentage

RG 94%

1KMC 96%

3/4D 95%

5/6C 95%

Attendance

Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Buster Badger

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!
Breakfast with Santa

Wednesday 20thDecember at 8am. Limited tickets available
- book via School Spider

We have had 223 children this week with 100% attendance - WHICH IS GREAT.  Please make sure that unless your child is poorly that they are
in school to learn.  If your child is absent please contact the office by 8:50 to inform them of the absence.

SMART Awards

William Stockton Weekly

Thank you to all

who attended the

Christmas Fair.

 Thank you to our school
council who held a Key

Stage 2 assembly this week.  
They came up with rules for

the playground to keep
everyone safe and talked so
confidently - it was lovelyto see. 

Thank you to PfL for

taking our book club

children to Chester -

they had a wonderful

time, full of

experiences




